
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7 December, 2016 
 
 
Joanna Bakopanos 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
 
 
Dear Joanna 
 
Re:  Request for extension of and modification of Part 3A Approval for Coleambally Dairy 
 
I refer to Booth Associates’ submission on behalf of Eagle Energy Pty Ltd for modification of the Part 3A Approval for 
the 4 Arrows Ethanol and Dairy project dated 30 September, 2016 and subsequent response to submission dated  
7 November, 2016. 
 
Eagle Energy wish to revise their Part 3A modification request, and seek extension of the lapse date by three years, 
and withdraw the other modification requests in relation to a Council Development Application. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Michael Ryan 
Principal Consultant 
 
cc:  Mr Robert Adams 

Agribusiness & 
Environmental Consultants 
 
PO Box 1458  
Level 1 
 84 Yambil Street 
Griffith  NSW  2680 
 
Ph:  (02) 6964 9911 
Fx: (02) 6964 5440 
 
admin@boothassociates.com.au 
www.boothassociates.com.au 
 
ABN:  79 095 414 065 
  

http://www.boothassociates.com.au/

